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It is of the utmost importance that these stronger regulations regarding PFAs are put into place. It is
well known of the toxicity that is associated with these chemicals, and companies such as 3M need
to be held accountable for the discharged wastewater from their facilities. Allowing levels of PFAs
that are toxic to not just humans but also our waterways and aquatic life is no longer acceptable.
The MPCA proposal will help to keep our waters safe and healthy for all of us, including future
generations.



